
 

 

Provider Alert 

Entry of Diagnosis Codes on Claims Using the CMS 1500 

 

June 8, 2021 

 

Target Audience: Behavioral Health Providers Who Manually Enter 
Claims on the CMS 1500   

 

On Monday, June 7,  2021, Optum Maryland issued a Provider Alert regarding the issue 

currently affecting the entry of diagnosis codes on claims using the CMS 1500 and 

committed to sending a follow-up communication today, June 8.  

A fix for this issue has been identified and is currently being tested by Optum to ensure 

a smooth implementation. We will communicate further details this week when the 

expected implementation date for the fix is known.  

If you have questions about the information contained in this alert, please contact 

Optum Maryland customer service at 1-800-888-1965. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Optum Maryland Team  

 

Please visit our website at maryland.optum.com for provider resources, online training, 

and more information. 

 

 

 

https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/june-2021/Entry%20of%20Diagnosis%20Codes%20-%206.7.21.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/

